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DITCHLING

LINDANE 10E

EMULSIFIABLE LIQUID INSECTICIDE

GUARANTEE :
GAMMA BHC(from Lindane)........100gms per litre

DANGER    POISON

COMMERCIAL

REGISTRATION NO. 9945
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

 NET CONTENTS  LITRES

DITCHLING CORPORATION LIMITED
PO BOX 395

DON MILLS, ONTARIO
M3C 2S7

DIRECTIONS : INDUSTRIAL PLANTS, WAREHOUSES : HOUSEFLIES, STABLES FLIES,
MOSQUITOES, GNATS, FRUIT FLIES, EARWIGS, CRICKETS, LARDER BEETLES, MEAL
MOTHS, FLEAS.  Mix 52.5 ml Lindane 10E with 1 litre water.  Apply spray as a
spot treatment to areas of floor, walls and other infested areas.  Avoid use
on surfaces that may contact food and do not use in food cupboards.  Remove
or cover all food before application.  For industrial plants do not use while
plant is in operation.  Any treated surface that may contact food should be
washed and rinsed thoroughly. CAUTION : WATER BASED SPRAY MAY STAIN FINISHED
SURFACES.

ORNAMENTALS AND LAWNS : ANTS, CUTWORMS, ROOT WEEVILS, WIREWORMS.  Mix 17.5 ml



Lindane 10E litres water.  Use 140 litres of spray per 100 square meters. 
Apply uniformly over area to be treated and around the base of individual
trees and shrubs.

FIRST AID : For skin contact, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush
with water.  If swallowed, induce vomiting by sticking finger down throat 
until the vomit fluid is clear.  Keep patient quiet.  Get prompt medical
attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION : The administration of barbiturates is beneficial. 
Avoid use of adrenaline and morphine.  Oxygen may be indicated.

NOTICE TO USER : This control product is to be used only in accordance with
the directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER : Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons or
property arising from the use or handling of this product and accepts the
product on that condition.

PRECAUTIONS : Keep out of reach of children.  Harmful liquid.  May be
absorbed through the skin.  Wash thoroughly after handling or using and
before eating or smoking.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Avoid contact with
the skin and eyes.  Wash contaminated clothing before re-use.  Avoid
contamination of food and feedstuffs.  Lindane is toxic to fish, birds and
other wildlife.  Avoid treating areas inhabited by wildlife.

**********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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